
 

 

LENT TOWNSHIP PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE OF A CUP APPLICATION 

 

Notice is hereby given that on June 12, 2019, 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, 33155 Hemingway Ave. Stacy, MN 

55079 the Lent Township Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to solicit public response to a 

Conditional Use Permit (CUP) application from Arvig Enterprises Inc. The intent is to construct underground 

fiber to provide service to a business at 34888 Kable Avenue, North Branch, MN 55056. 

The Planning Commission will make a recommendation regarding the CUP to the Town Board for their 

meeting to be held on June 18, 2019 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall. 

Those persons having an interest in said meetings are encouraged to attend. 

 

 

Kelly Wood, Township Clerk 

 


